
 
Welcome back to all children and parents in Reception.  
 
We hope you have had a good break and you and your child are ready for the exciting term we 
have ahead.    
 
Our challenge this term is ‘How can we recognise those who help us?’  We will be learning about 
our community and families and the roles that we all play in supporting each other. 
We will be holding a ‘Pop Up Tea Party’ as part of our Social Enterprise Challenge ‘making a 
special tea using Ballot Street Spices’.  
 

Reception 

Family Sessions 
 We will be introducing stay, 
play and learn sessions this 
term. You will be invited to 
come into school and take 

part in some of the activities 
that we offer to help children 

learn. 

 

Freddie Phonics 
This term, children will be moved into 
smaller groups for phonics. This will help 
them to progress more rapidly in their  
reading and writing.  We are sure that 
you will be amazed by how quickly your 
children are able to form letters and 
write words. 

Reading Books 
We aim to encourage our children to develop 

a love of reading.  
Please support this by making sure you read 
with your child on a regular basis and com-
plete the reading record. Please remember, 

reading books need to be in school every day. 

 
Mathematics 
 
We will be using numicon 
shapes to help us build 
upon our understanding of 
number and explore early 
addition and subtraction. 

Trips and Visits 
This term we are hoping to visit Asda Café 
and St. Matthews Church.  More details to 

follow. 

Please Note - there will be a teacher training day on Friday 12th February 2016 


